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Construction Roadworks April 2025 

To support the Moorebank Intermodal Precinct (MIP), the 
Moorebank Avenue Realignment Works (MARW) Project 
Contractor, BMD, will start construction works from early April 
2025.  

About the project 

MARW involves the realignment of an existing three-kilometre 
section of Moorebank Avenue, from approximately 130 metres 
south of the existing Anzac Road/Moorebank Avenue intersection 
to immediately north of the East Hills Railway. This will be 
constructed as a new four-lane/two-lane road, east of the existing 
Moorebank Precinct East, and once operational will improve 
vehicle access for public and operational vehicles.  
 
The majority of construction works for the MARW will be offline, 
with minimal impact on existing traffic arrangements expected. 

What to expect 

From early April 2025 weather permitting, construction works 
within the MARW footprint will include, but are not limited to:  

• Installing traffic management controls and access gates 

• Traffic staging and switches 

• Construction of temporary and permanent water basins  

• Stormwater drainage works 

• Site clearing and remediation  

• Earthworks and materials importation  

• Construction of retaining walls 

• Utility adjustment and relocation works 

• Demolition and removal of redundant utilities 

• Removal of the Disused Rail Spur (DURS) 

• Traffic signal installation 

• Kerb, gutter and median installation 

• Asphalt works 

• Fencing and road barriers  

• Streetlighting 

• Shared path construction 

• Linemarking and sign posting 

• Landscaping 
 
Works will take place around the Moorebank Intermodal Precinct, 
with limited impact to road users. Equipment such as light 
vehicles, profilers, excavators, rollers, bobcats, compaction 
equipment, bogie trucks, cranage, and heavy vehicles will be 
required. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Where & when 

Moorebank Avenue Realignment Footprint 

 
Standard Construction hours 
7.00am – 6.00pm Monday to Friday 
8.00am – 1.00pm Saturdays 

Keeping you updated 

Work notifications are published on the project 

website at www.moorebank.au.  

We encourage community members and 

interested stakeholders to register for project 

updates to receive notification updates by email. 

Please contact our Community Relations team on 

the details below or opt-in for emailed updates 

by completing the form on our website. 

Contact us 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience 
while these important works are undertaken. If 
you have any queries or complaints about this 
work or would like to speak with a member of 
the project team, please contact us via email 
moorebank@tsariley.au or by phone 1800 986 
465 (24/7).  
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